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Dear Valued Patient,

We are writing with great pleasure to inform you that on June 6th, 2024 we will open the doors of our more spacious 
and comfortable office suite. Our new address is 79 Wawecus Street, Suite 104, Norwich. The office has convenient 
ground floor rear parking. Our phone number has not changed. It is still (844) 482-7285. The new location has much 
better parking facilities and nearly double the space.

Since we opened business in Norwich, your loyal support and trust in us has helped us grow, and now we need more 
space to serve you better. The previous working spaces were too small and limited parking and waiting areas were 
unacceptable. We have been looking for a new home for the past few months and are happy to inform you we found 
it. 

June 3rd, 2024 will be our last day seeing patients in our current location in Norwich and we will begin welcoming 
patients on June 6th, 2024 at the new office.  Everything else you are familiar with will remain the same; the same staff, 
the same physicians you already see, and the same expert vascular care you have come to expect from us.  In the 
coming weeks, our friendly staff will be calling to reschedule appointments to the new location and answer any 
questions you may have.

We look forward to seeing you at our brand-new location.

Sincerely,
The Physicians and Staff at The Vascular Experts’ Norwich Office
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